
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-095 

Date: September 27, 2016  
SUBJECT: Acceptance of Service for Incarcerated Noncustodial Parents (NCPs) 

 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

GEARUP>DCSE Collaboration – Teams>Policy Questions or 602-771-8127 
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 

 

The DCSS was recently made aware that it can take up to three months for an inmate to receive notary services while incarcerated. In an effort to process 
modification requests more efficiently, our colleagues at the Attorney General’s Office (AGO) have agreed to stop requiring an agreement to accept service by 
mail for incarcerated NCPs. 
The elimination of this document will streamline the process and have an immediate impact on this specific population of our clients. 
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